Santiago, January 6, 1986. R-06-86.

Mr. Lloyd Provenzano
Director Laboratory Administrations
Memorial Sloane-Kettering Cancer Center
1275 York Avenue
New York, N.Y. 10021
UNITED STATES

Dear Mr. Provenzano:

Dr. Arturo Yudelevic has informed me of the important donation of equipment to our University which has been secured through your generous help.

It is a pleasure to express the deep appreciation of our University, for your understanding, which will be effective in helping us at a very difficult point of our institutional life. Several research and advanced training programs will benefit directly from your effort. Thank you very much.

Yours truly,

JUAN DE DIOS VIAL CORREA

Rector